
Ernie Fletcher 
GO"er"0, 

Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Environmental and Public Protection Cabinet 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 

P.O. BOX 615 
Frankfort. Kentuckv 40602-0615 

LaJuana S. Wilcher 
Secretary 

Telephone: (5ozj 564-3940 
Fax: (502) 564-7397 

May 25, 2004 

Mr. Wade Crabb 
246 North Broadway 
Lexington, KY 40507 

Dear Mr. Crabb: 

Thank you for your letter regarding Kentucky-American Water Company's water 
shortage plan. We understand your concerns and we will be placing your letter in the 
case file, which will ensure that the Commissioners see your concerns before making 
their decisions regarding the water shortage plan. 

and reference Case No. 2004-00103 so additional correspondence can also be included 
in the case file. If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me on our 
hotline at 1-800-772-4636. 

Should you need to correspond further on this subject, please do so in writing 

Sincerely, 

Ginny Shth,  Director 
Consumer Services 
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